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Friday 13
th

 January 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

There will be a Film Club for Year 5 children starting after school on Tuesdays. 

 

The club will begin on Tuesday 17
th

 January from 3.15 - 4.15pm and will run for five weeks until half term.  

  

Mrs Wallace will be running the club, which will include literacy based activities linked to the films. The 

films will be of a suitable age rating, although some films that are planned to be used may have a PG rating. 

Please sign below to give permission for your child to watch a PG rated film as part of Film Club.   

 

Children will need to be collected at 4.15pm from the usual place, unless they are going to Code Club. 

 

If you would like your child to attend, please complete the permission slip below and return it to school. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Mrs Wallace 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….………...... 

 

I give permission for my child____________________________ to attend the Year 5 Film Club and give 

permission to watch some PG rated films as part of the work to be undertaken at the club. 

 

 

My child can walk home as normal at the end,     My child will be collected,        My child will go to Code Club 

 

(Please circle as appropriate) 

 

 

 

Signed________________________________  Date:________________   

 


